
From: Stephen Dock  
Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2017 10:23 AM 
To: Moore, Andrew 
Subject: Item C20 Case C8-2016-0141-0A 3901 Brookview Rd 
 
Mr. Moore - 
 
The item referenced above was postponed from last month's planning commission meeting pending 
action by the historical landmark commission. Last night the Historic Landmark Commission was forced 
to postpone their decision regarding historic zoning for the current structure to June 26. Once again 
they did not have a minimum of eight commission members present. 
 
Since the current house at 3901 Brookview spans at least two of the proposed three subdivided lots, the 
planning commission will not be able to decide the subdivision request until after the historic landmark 
commission has completed its decision making. 
 
Therefore I am requesting that the planning commission postpone discussion of item  C-20 until after 
June 26, 2017. 
 
Stephen Dock 
1803 E 40th St 
512-215-0558 
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